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Repeal of AB 1887 — Travel Ban

Subscribe to the PCBO Mailing List
PCBO Communications Archive

Sent On behalf of: CSUSM Travel Office

Dear PCBO Community,

Governor Newsom signed SB 447 yesterday, which repeals AB 1887, the travel ban.

Effective immediately, state funds may be used for travel to all states. If the travel occurred prior
to the repeal, non-state funds must be used for reimbursement. However, state funds may be

used if the travel occurred on September 14th or later.

Within the next week, Concur will be updated to reflect these changes. Please hold off on
submitting Concur travel requests until this time.

Please direct questions to traveloffice@csusm.edu. Thank you!

CSUSM Travel Office
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